## Letter of commendation and thanks to Kiwi Community Assistance (KCA)

5 Peterhouse Street, Tawa, Wellington 5028



## Dear volunteers, staff, and sponsors of the Kiwi Community Assistance,

On behalf of The Salvation Army Hutt City, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donations of meat and other products we have received from you over many years now. Your support has been essential in helping us provide nutritious food to those in need.

We recently shifted to a choice model, allowing clients to walk through the foodbank and choose the items they need. This has been a game-changer, leading to less waste and more satisfaction for our clients. Many clients are overjoyed to see the selection of meat available, and they often tell us that they hadn't had access to fresh meat in months.

We would like to especially thank all KCA volunteers who help make this partnership possible. Your support has made a real difference in our community, and we are incredibly grateful.

Thank you again for all that you do.

God bless you and your whanau!

Ngā mihi nui,

Judith O'Byrne

Community Ministries Manager

The Salvation Army Hutt City